IMMEDIATE /BY FAX

Government of Pakistan
Cabinet Secretariat
(Aviation Division)
Headquarters,

Airports Security Force
Karachi - 75200
No:67/1/2014-15/Proc

{ Dec, 2014
To: The Chairman

Transparency International,

5-C 2 floor, Khayaban-e-ltehad, & 4 b
Phase VII, DHA,

Karachi

Subj:  Violation of Public Procurement Rules 2004, Deputy Director(Procurement), Airports

Security Force, Karachi's Tender Notice for Supply of Miscellaneous Items.
Ref  Your letter dated 21st Nov, 2014,

Dear Sir,

1. Itis for your kind information that Airports Security Force is a department of Federal Government and
follows RRPA Rules 2004 in true letter and spirit. Our past clean track record is a testimony in this regard. We

appreciate your observation as a corrective measure. However, it was a typing mistake which was corrected
immediately through corrigendum on authorized PPRA website.

Thank you very much for taking interest in our correction and betterment. We ensure your that such
mistake will not happen in future.

Hope, your guidance will lead us for transparency and rule of law.
2. Acknowledge, receipt, please

With best regards.

-

o Major
(Khalil Ahmad Shah)
Deputy Director (Proc)
Airports Security Force




